
 
The Department of Education is providing additional funding to all 
schools to help them improve their provision of PE and Sport for the 
benefit of primary aged pupils so that they develop healthy lifestyles. 
During 2016/17 Fatfield Academy received £8975 from the PE 
Sustainability Funding.  
 
2016/2017 funding was spent on the following: 
  

 Buying in of high-quality coaching for teacher development.  

 Staff professional development programme from feeder secondary 
school 

 Swimming lessons and transport for years 4,5 and 6. 

 Transportation to and from sporting events.  

 League fees 

 Purchase of equipment for active playtimes. 

 Staff training to promote positive play and behaviour 

 Subsidised after school sports participation  

 
Impact 

 Staff more confident to teach aspects of physical education. 

 Qualified coach provided high quality sporting opportunities during 
lunchtime. 

 Staff trained to support positive play. 

 Provision of after school activities. 

 Pupils were able to compete in local competitions. 
 
After school activities 

 Football 

 Gymnastics 

 Skipping 

 Multi-skills 

 hockey 
 
Lunch time activities 
 

 Sporting activities are planned into our lunchtime structure. 

 There is also a wide range of small equipment available for pupils 
 
 


